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“Orthodoxy in Cambodia” website is launched
“Orthodoxy in Cambodia” website http://cambodia.orthodox.or.th was launched as a part of the
programme of the development of Orthodoxy in the South-East Asia with the blessing of Archbishop
Mark of Yegorievsk, head of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Administration for Institutions Abroad and with
the support of the Representation of the Russian Orthodox Church in Thailand.

The website will publish materials about the Representation of the Russian Church and about its only
church in Cambodia dedicated to the Holy and Great Martyr George the Victorious and located in the
territory of the Embassy of Bulgaria in Phnom Penh. Also published will be the dates of visits of the
Orthodox clergy and the time-table of divine services.

The English and Khmer versions are planned as well as “Questions to a priest” heading.

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/55013/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://cambodia.orthodox.or.th/
http://www.tcpdf.org

